
Our Lady Star of the Sea School
An Island of Learning… A Sea of Faith

Newsletter: June 5, 2019

N E W S  &  R E M I N D E R S :

Fr. Mike Retirement Picnic: Students and staff
will have a picnic to celebrate Father Mike’s
retirement tomorrow; Thu, Jun. 6 at 11:30am.

Last Day: This Friday, June 7, is our last day of
school and a 10:30am dismissal. Students should
wear their regular school uniforms. They will
attend Mass and visit their classrooms for next year.

Fr. Mike Retirement: The Parish Council is hosting
a potluck lunch on Sun, Jun. 9 at 12pm, to honor
Father Mike as he prepares for retirement. Please see
the flyer with the May 22 news.

MOD Pizza Spirit Night: We have a Spirit Day at
MOD Pizza on Tue, Jun. 18 from 11am-11pm.
They are requiring at least 75 people to RSVP to
hold the event. Please RSVP through:
https://www.groupraise.com/events/97568-our-
lady-star-of-the-sea-school-at-mod-pizza

Report Cards: 4th quarter report cards will be
mailed next week. Report cards will be held for
families who have outstanding financial obligations
to the school. Please contact the School Office with
any questions.

Yearbooks: 2018-19 Yearbooks may be ordered
online (see school webpage for link), or through
order envelopes. The deadline for yearbook orders
and memos from home is June 7.

Summer Reading: Required Summer Reading for
students entering grades 4-8 is included with
today’s news, and hard copies are in student’s
yellow folders.

School Supply List: The 2019-20 School Supply
list is included with today’s news and posted on the
school website.

2019-20 School Calendar: The 2019-20 School
Year calendar is included with today’s news and
posted on the school website.

Volunteer Service Hours: If you would like to start
earning Volunteer Service Hours for the next school
year, we are in need of people to see gift cards after
weekend Masses. Please contact Jessica Klasko at:
Jlklasko@gmail.com

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S :

JUNE
§ Jun. 6, 11:30am: Picnic for Father Mike
§ Jun. 7: 10:30am Dismissal / Last Day of School
§ Jun. 9, 12pm: Parish Picnic for Fr. Mike
§ Jun. 17-21, 9am-12pm: Vacation Bible School
§ Jun. 18, 11am-10pm: MOD Pizza Spirit Night

Dear Parents & Guardians,

This is the final newsletter of the
2018-19 school year! School Office
staff may be reached by phone or
email over summer break. News will
be sent out via School Messenger,
and posted on the school website.

I hope everyone has an enjoyable
and relaxing summer vacation. Fully
Rely on God in all that you do!

God Bless,
Mary  Bar t s ch
Mrs. Mary Bartsch, Principal



8th GRADE GRADUATION
Congratulations to our 8th Grade Graduates!

We had a beautiful Mass & Graduation Ceremony 
last Friday night. Our 8th graders will be going 
on to St. Mary’s Ryken High School, DeMatha

High School, and Patuxent High School. 
We wish them all the best for the future!  

PRE-KINDERGARTEN GRADUATION
Congratulations to our Pre-K graduates and to 
those who completed the Pre-K Program for 

the 2018-19 school year!

KINDERGARTEN PARTY
Our Kindergarten class ended their 

year with a picnic and games!


